
From: cath attlee  
Sent: 12 June 2023 18:49 
To: Planning 
Subject: Kilburn Grange Park Trees 
 
We were very concerned to hear that there is currently a proposal to cut down 
a number of mature trees in Kilburn Grange Park, even though the 
development application included a requirement to retain the trees.  This is a 
terrible shame and once again seems to reward companies for ignoring 
planning regulations and stipulations as well as being inconsistent with 
Camden’s environment policies.   
Please don’t let these trees be cut down!  
 
Cath Attlee and Luke Howard 
44 Fordwych Road 
London NW2 3TG 
 
 


